
August 30, 2007

52 Street NE and 80 Avenue NE close at Calgarys Stoney
Trail
Calgary... Motorists are advised that 52 Street NE and 80 Avenue NE will be permanently closed where
they intersect with the Stoney Trail NE ring road.

The closures take effect Sept. 4 to accommodate construction of the ring road. Motorists previously using
52 Street NE may use the detour route along Country Hills Boulevard and then 36 Street NE.

Visit www.stoneytrailgroup.ca for more information about these closures and the Stoney Trail NE ring road
project.
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Media enquiries may be directed to:

Trent Bancarz
Communications
Alberta Infrastructure and Transportation
(780) 427-0623

Margaret Anne J. Taylor
Communications
Stoney Trail Group
(403) 264-6444

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000. 
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